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Due to a positive Covid test and based on the CDC’s recommendations, 
the Loudon County Clerk’s office will not be able to conduct business in 
a regular manner July 20th – July 31st.  Our counter services, satellite 
offices and driver’s license services will be unavailable.   Please take 
advantage of our website www.tncountyclerk.com to access our online 
services.  On that website you will be able to apply for a business 
license, renew your car tags, handicap placards, and submit a notary 
application.  We will also continue to process transactions that are 
mailed in.  Please keep in mind these services may take a couple of 
extra days, but we will process your transaction as soon as possible.  
You may access forms or submit questions thru our website 
www.loudoncountyclerk.org.   If you need to renew your driver’s license 
or do an address change,  please go to www.tn.gov/safety.  I appreciate 
everyone’s understanding and I will keep you updated of any changes 
in this situation.   
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